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Date:      Sunday May 23, 2022 

 

Subject:   Public Works’ Status Report 

 

RE:    May 2022 – Monthly Status Report 

 

Public Works Related  

• PWC began distribution of the Town Recycle bins in Marlborough Towne 

• PWC set- up, Worked, and provided traffic control for the Marlboro Day festival. 

• PWD and foreman returned all equipment rented for Marlboro Day. 

• PWF set-up for both annexation referendums. 

• PWD met with Jeremy Landsman to view vacant commercial properties for rent. 

• PWC worked traffic control for a vehicle into pole at the direction of Town Police. 

• PWD spoke with Director Vaughn of Forest Heights to discuss their abatement 

program and provide them a model services price sheet. 

Maintenance and Beautification 

• PWC pruned and removed dead limbs and trees around Town. 

• PWC weeded and preened TH and Monument flower beds 

• PWC spread topsoil and grass seed at playground in preparation for opening. 

• PWC pulled up downed section of fence ahead of County propane Tank 

replacement. 

• PWC fixed walk behind and zero turn mower issues in house. 

• PWD and TA Snyder m et with General contractor Chris Simms to discuss 

electrical and water solutions for the Pocket Park and electrical issues at TH. 

Street and Sidewalk  

• Meter poles were corrected along Gov Oden Bowie Dr, Meter head components 

were also replaced. 

• PWC Fixed pothole along the roadside of Church Street. 

• Sinkhole on Church St corrected by the county. 

• Traffic signal on Main St at Water St. corrected by MDOT. 

Refuse Accumulations 

• Bulk day accumulations for solid wastes (Landfill) are  tons. Bulk day accumulations 

for yard waste collections are  tons. We had no dump body rentals for the month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darnell F. Bond III 

Public Works Director 
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